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Dear Norm, 

Due to the decline in student enrollment, reduced Federal monies and flat State funding, your 
dues invoice has once again been tabled for discussion at our next Board Budget Workshop 
on February 8.  

First and foremost I would like to thank AASB for their efforts to help LPSD during a time of 
financial hardship. Including the cost of the SCCS in our MOA is very much appreciated. We 
would also like to ask if you would consider rolling the BoardBook subscription fees into our 
MOA / dues structure? I believe that this would balance out what we pay as a district in 
comparison to our marginal involvement with AASB, and the question of whether the $10,097 
is a justifiable expense would go away. 

Thank you for your consideration. Please call if you have any questions.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Ty Mase, Superintendent  

 

 

 


